
From: Kathleen Moniz  
Date: Mon, Oct 4, 2021 at 2:53 PM 
Subject: Penn Daw Shelter 
To: <MtVernon@fairfaxcounty.gov> 
Cc: <KennedyShelterAllies@gmail.com> 
 
Dan, 
 
I support the co-location of the new Kennedy Shelter with the Penn Daw Firestation 
 
I think this is an ideal location for a homeless shelter.  Beacon Hill Shopping Center would be a 
great location for jobs for people who are trying to get re-established in the workforce, etc. 
 
~Kathleen 
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